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Upcoming Events: 

• May 8
Mother’s Day

• May 23
Victoria Day, no school

• May 16 to 20
Scholastic Book Fair

• May 27
STEM Fair
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We are very excited to announce that TCPS has won for Best Private School, 

Best Daycare/Child Care & Best Nursery School in the 2021 Readers’ Choice 

Awards. This is the 21st time Town Centre Private Schools has won in the  

Readers’ Choice Awards!  Thank you to everyone who supported the school and 

voted for Town Centre! 

Follow us 
on social media  
with these handles!. . Town Centre Private Schools 

Town Centre Private School/High school 

town_centre_preschool 
town_centre_elementary 
town_centre_highschool 

Town Centre Private Schools @TCMPS 

Town Centre High School @TownCentre
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As we look forward to the end of the school year, we would like to remind all parents who have not yet 

registered to do so as soon as possible. Summer will soon be here but there’s still time to register for 

school before June 2022. Please speak to Mr. Lamanna or Ms. Bowerbank if you have any questions about 

the elementary program. If you would like more information about grades 9 to 12, please speak to  

Ms. Hajra or Mr. Huber in the High School Office.  Parents may register via the school app, the school web-

site, or in person at the office. Please click the link below to access the enrolment form from our website.  

Click this link to register for school 

We are making preparations for 2022 TCPS Summer Camps with safe and interesting activities for students 

between the ages of 6 to 14. Summer Day Camp offers extended care hours, variety of courses, and the 

most fun experiences for your child. Academic Boost Camp is a great way to keep your child’s skills sharp 

over the summer! 

Click the images below to find out about our great summer camp programs 
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IB Learner Profile Focus for May:    
 

BALANCED 
"We understand the importance of balancing different aspects of our lives  

-intellectual, physical, and emotional - to achieve well-being for ourselves and others.  

We recognize our inter-dependence with other people and with the world.” 

Earth Day Clean-up 

On April 22, the TCPS grade 8 classes and Student Activity Council participated in an Earth Day Clean-Up at 

Highgate Park as part of an IB Middle Years Programme Community Project. Markham’s Ward 8 Councillor, 

Isa Lee stopped by the park for a meet and greet with our students! It was gratifying for the students to be 

personally thanked by Councillor Lee for their efforts to help keep Markham beautiful. TCPS continues to be 

a proud City of Markham supporter!  

TCPS TED Talks and STEM Fair 

TCPS students in grades 5 to 8 are currently preparing for their    

major end of year projects. Students in grades 6 and 8 will participate 

in the STEM FAIR which is scheduled to take place on Friday May 27, 

2022. Students in grades 5 and 7 will participate in our annual TCPS 

TED TALKS public speaking competition which should take place on 

Thursday, June 9. These two major events showcase the amazing  

talents and hard work of our students and staff, and we look forward 

to sharing the results with you.   
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TC the Tiger 
SAYS: 

Mother’s Day and Victoria Day Holiday 

We would like to wish all our wonderful mothers a very 

Happy Mother’s Day on Sunday, May 9.   

There will be no classes on Monday, May 23 for the  

Victoria Day holiday. School will resume on Tuesday, 

May 24. We would like to wish everyone a safe and  en-

joyable long weekend! 

Spring Scholastic Book Fair 

Prepare to let your imagination grow! Our Spring Scholastic Book Fair is right 

around the corner, and to ensure everyone can enjoy the magic of the Book Fair, 

we will be hosting both in-person and virtual fairs from May 16-20, 2022. 

In-person students will have the opportunity to visit the 

Book Fair during preview days to build their wish lists, 

and will return to the fair during their scheduled class 

visit to purchase their books.  

All students and their families are also welcome to shop 

our virtual fair. Orders will be sent directly to the 

school, so we advise placing your online orders before 

Thursday, May 19. The link below will be active starting 

May 16.     Scholastic Link 

With the end of the school year in our sights, the Book Fair is a great opportunity 

to pick up some new titles for summer reading or to get a gift for your grade 8 

grads to prepare them for high school! We look forward to welcoming everyone 

to our Spring Scholastic Book Fair in May.  

Grade 8 Graduation 

With COVID restrictions lifting, the school is still  

proceeding with care and caution in resuming normal 

activities. However, as grade 8 graduation marks a special 

milestone in the lives of our students and families, we are 

pleased to announce that we are planning for an in-person 

graduation and parents of grade 8 students will be invited 

to attend this in-person event. We are excited to be hosting graduation this year 

and we remain hopeful that any future COVID restrictions will not affect our plans.  

More detailed information will be sent to parents soon.  
Parents are asked to note that the grade 8 graduation date is now scheduled for 

the morning of Tuesday, June 21, 2022 (which is a change of date from our 

school calendar).  

Main Campus / Head Office 
155 Clayton, Drive 
Markham, Ontario 
L3R 7P3 
Phone: 905-470-1200 
Fax: 905-470-0184 
E-mail: info@tcmps.com

Amarillo Campus 
76 Amarillo Avenue 
Markham, Ontario 
L3R 0V3 
Phone: 905-474-3434 
Fax: 905-474-3113 
E-mail: info@tcmps.com

www.tcmps.com 
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SPRING SPECIALS 
Our 1st Seasonal Specials of 2022 are here!  
 

 

BBQ Chicken Drumsticks  
with Mashed Potatoes,  
Corn Niblets and a  
Chocolate Pudding 
 
OR 

 

 

Cheese Tortellini  
in tomato sauce and  
a Chocolate Pudding 

 

MAY SPECIALS 
Also available are our regular monthly specials.  You can choose from: 
 

 Chicken Shawarma Wrap or Falafel Wrap 
 

The May Specials can be ordered as a combo with fruit or as an entrée only.   
 

ALL Specials are available on your school’s service days until May 31st, 2022! 
 

Place your orders online at www.kidskitchen.ca              
  
Visit us on-line to see our full menu. 
 

 

Ordering is easy! 
Login to place your orders at www.kidskitchen.ca 
Orders are accepted until 10am the previous business day (on Friday for Monday orders).  
A valid credit card is required.   
We do not charge ahead of time. Billing is run weekly on Fridays.  Your child’s calendar is your confirmation. 
 

 
We’re here to help!  
Live Customer Service:  8:30am – 2:30pm Monday to Friday. 
 
 

Spend more quality time with your kids.  Leave the lunches to us! 
 
905.944.0210  |  www.kidskitchen.ca  |  information@kidskitchen.ca 
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